The Commonwealth of Massachusetts
William Francis Galvin, Secretary of the Commonwealth
Massachusetts Historical Commission

September 27, 2011

William P. Short IT1

North American Energy Alliance, LLC
PO Box 2371773

New York, NY 10023-7173

RE: Red Bridge Hydroelectric Project, Wilbraham, MA.
MHC#RC.4544. FERC Project No. 10676-001.

Dear Mr. Short:

Staff at the Massachusetts Historical Commission have reviewed information that you
submitted concerning the proposed project referensced above, and the MHC’s files.

The Red Bridge Generating Station (WIL.108) is listed in the National Register of
Historic Places.

To ascertain the project’s compliance with the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission’s
conditions, the MHC suggests that you contact FERC. The MHC has no further
information than the MHC’s previous comments noted in your letter.

If any project is proposed at the property the involves new construction, demolition, or
modification, then a completed Project Notification Form (available at the MHC
website), USGS locus map, and scaled plans showing existing and proposed conditions
should be submitted to the MHC.

Sincerely,

i,

Edward Bell
Technical Services Division
Massachusetts Historical Commission

220 Morrissey Boulevard, Boston, Massachusetts 02125
(617) 727-8470 + Fax: (617) 727-5128
www.sec.state.ma.us/mhc



